
MASSES NEXT SUNDAY 
RED CLIFFS: 10.00 am 

(Irymple: 8.30 am) 
(Mildura: Sat.  6.00 pm Sun. 5.00 pm) 

WEEKDAY MASSES 
Monday:  9.30am  (Scriptures) 
Tuesday: 9.30am (Scriptures) 
Wednesday:  9.30am (Scriptures) 
Thursday:  9.30am(Scriptures) 
Friday: 9.30am (Scriptures) 
Saturday: 9.30am (Scriptures) 
  

RECENT DEATH:  Lance Davis 
 

SICK:  Donald Lewis, Fr Frank Madden, 
Giroloma Napoli, Gay Goggin, Pam 
Treeby, Maria Cua,  Bill Ackland,  
Denise Henderson, Ted Verryt, Vince 
Manno, Peter Wilson, Henry Chung 
 

 

Monday 31 Aug:  Meals on Wheels 
week 
Monday Sep 14:  Red Cliffs Community 
Aged Care—prayers at 1.30pm.  All 
welcome.  
Sunday Oct 11:  Feast of Our Lady of 
the Rosary.  Mass commences at 1pm.  
All welcome 
 

PARISH RECEIPTS 

PRESBYTERY:  $204.20 
SACRIFICIAL GIVING: $339.30 

ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEKEND 
Sunday, 6th September 2015 

CHURCH CLEANING:  Volunteers  
COUNT TEAM: L Grivec 
LEADER:  J Cameron  
READER 1:   B Kenna 
READER 2:   J Lewis 
LAY MINISTERS:  M Suppa, J Vines, M 
Gibson  
OFFERTORY:  F Dominelli 
ALTAR SERVERS:  M Strangio, T 
Dowling, D Cavallaro, A Foster  
MUSIC:  Guitar 
FLOWERS:  Linda Jewson 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY:  J Divola  

ROSTERS FOR THIS WEEKEND 
Sunday, 30thAugust 2015 

CHURCH CLEANING:  M Mapapalangi & 
Family 
COUNT TEAM:A Njegovan & J Tassone 
LEADER:  Cate Brizzi   
READER 1:  A Higham  
READER 2:  P Hunt  
LAY MINISTERS:  C Russo, C Tassone  
OFFERTORY: C Cavallaro 
ALTAR SERVERS:  Not required 
MUSIC:  Guitar 
FLOWERS: Di Eagle   
CHILDREN’S LITURGY:    

ST JOSEPH’S RED CLIFFS 

(St Joseph the Worker) 
 

NEWSHEET 2015: No.  35 
Presbytery: 5024-1966 

Carmel Russo: 5021 2872 
Marianna Cavallaro: 5025-7473 

  

Our Parish School 

St Joseph’s Primary School 

Principal: Mark Gibson 5024 1654 

Cuppa & Trading  
Table: TODAY 
Proceeds from the 
Trading Table this 
month will go to 
support the work of 
the Sisters of St Joseph. 

                         Join with thousands of young  
                         people from Year 9 to 25  
                         years of age to celebrate the  
                         Australian Catholic Youth  
                         Festival in Adelaide 3-5  
                         December. 
                         For more information go to :-   
                         acyf15@ACBCYouthMin 

Ballarat Clergy  
Support Fund 

Collection for Sick and 
Retired Priests –  

next weekend 
Creating a secure retirement 
future for the priests of the 
diocese is a duty and care in 

which we can all participate.  Eighteen re-
tired priests are currently supported by this 
Fund.  Some live privately, some are retired 
in units in Ballarat or elsewhere, others live 
in supported accommodation. 

The funding required for these commit-
ments is ongoing.  Thanks to your generosi-
ty, this collection has raised nearly 1.7 mil-
lion dollars since it began in 1991, includ-
ing nearly $67,000 last year.  Along with 
the priests’ own contribution of approxi-
mately $40,000 per year, this annual collec-
tion has allowed the Fund to continue to 
support our sick and retired clergy. 

 

A credit card facility is available for 
your convenience, and contributions 

over $2.00 are tax-deductible. 
 

CARING FOR THOSE WHO  CARED FOR US –  
THE CHURCH COMMUNITY’S RESPONSIBILITY 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:   6th September, 2015 

First Reading:   Isa 35:4-7 
Resp Psalm:   PS 145:7-10. R. v. 1 
Response:   Praise the Lord, my soul! 
Second Reading: James 2:1-5  
Gospel:  Mk 7:31-37 

INDEPENDENT LIVING UNIT— 
RED CLIFFS 

St Vincent Care wishes to announce that a 
two bedroom unit has now become avail-
able—suitable for a married couple.  Con-
ditions apply.  For further details contact 
Fr Peter Bramsen 5021 1393. 

ONLINE DIOCESAN TRAINING COURSE 
ABOUT SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN 

AND VULNERABLE ADULTS 
If you have a particular role in the parish, you 
may be contacted about providing your email 
address for the purpose of completing an online 
training course to be distributed by the Dioce-
san Professional Standards office. The training 
relates to two diocesan documents: 
“Safeguarding Children and Vulnerable Adults” 
and “Code of Conduct for Caring for Children”. 
The training aims to ensure that all those who 
work with children and 
persons in positions of re-
sponsibility in our parishes 
have read and understand 
the documents.  

MIGRANT AND REFUGEE SUNDAY 
 As we mark this Migrant and Refugee 
Sunday throughout the Church, we are 
encouraged by Pope Francis to have a pas-
sion for the needs of refugees around the 
world, and to do all in our power to assist 
them. We pray that all political parties, 
along with Federal and State Parliaments 
will develop policies and shape legislation 
which brings a new spirit of care of asy-
lum seekers and refugees, so that they 
have freedom, are lifted out of poverty 
and treated with respect. 


